
FAFSA Simplification 2024-25 
 

The U.S. Department of Education has launched the overhauled 2024-25 FAFSA; 
however, schools won't begin to receive FAFSA data until mid-March (at the earliest), 
which means 

https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa


^ƚƵĚĞŶƚ��ŝĚ�/ŶĚĞǆ�;^�/Ϳ͗ The FAFSA® previously calculated an Estimated Family Contribution (EFC). Now 

the FAFSA® will produce the Student Aid Index (SAI). This name more accurately describes a number used 

to determine aid eligibility within programs and compared to other students. Also, this number, unlike 

the EFC, can be negative with the minimum SAI being -1500. 

EFC becoming SAI is more than a name update. The calculation of the SAI differs from the EFC calculation 

of the past and makes the following changes that may change your aid eligibility: 

EŽ�ďĞŶĞĮƚ�ĨŽƌ�ŚĂǀŝŶŐ�ƐŝďůŝŶŐƐ�ŝŶ�ĐŽůůĞŐĞ͗ The FAFSA® previously divided the EFC proportionally based on 

the number of the household in college. The elim



 With the 2025-26 FAFSA®, the FAFSA® is again expected to be available beginning October 1 of 

each year. 

 The FAFSA® remains an annual application that continuing students will need to complete each 

year. 

 


